
CIRCULAR No. IOPEPC/266/2022-23             Date: 16
th

 March 2023.

 

Dear Member,

 

This is to inform you that we received an e-mail from the Embassy of India, Athens,

regarding an interactive business session, the mission is organising with the local

business chambers as well as MSME companies active in agricultural sector on

forthcoming Monday i.e., on 20/03/2023.

 

In view of the above, the mission has requested the Council to send them the details

of Indian Importers of Olive Oil, Olive, Figs, Wine, and Citrus Fruits.

 

Members who are interested in importing the above products, may please provide

their details along with the products they want to import latest by 17-03-2023, 5 P.M,

to enable us send the same to the Embassy Of India, Athens accordingly.

 

Please send your response by e-mail to sakshi@iopepc.org

 

Thanking you,

 

Regards,

Ramesh Kolath

Dy. CEO

Indian Oilseeds and Produce Export Promotion Council

78/79, Bajaj Bhavan,

Nariman Point,

Mumbai-400021

Tel No (91-22) 2202 3225/9295
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